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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Whole School Pantomime – Friday 6th December 2024 
“Pinocchio” – The Watermill Theatre 
 
As part of our activities for Autumn Term 2, we have arranged for the whole school to visit the Watermill Theatre 
on Friday, 6th December 2024 to see “Pinocchio”. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and will leave school just after 9am and be back in school in time for lunch. 
 
The children will need to wear school uniform, including school shoes, and a coat. 
The children will not need to bring anything else. 
 
In order to cover the cost of this visit we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £13.50 per child. The school 
reserves the right to cancel this trip if insufficient funds are received to cover the cost of the trip and therefore any 
contribution that can be made by all parents will help ensure that this trip takes place. 
 
Please provide your permission and make your payment online via www.scopay.com.  We have made it possible 
for parents to pay in instalments if they wish to spread the cost of this trip, hence the reason for sending this letter 
out at this time. 

 
Why not download the SCOPAY mobile app? Search for SCOPAY on the App Store or Google Play. Login with the 
same details you use for www.scopay.com.  

 
If you have a question regarding your SCOPAY account, see the SCOPAY Parent Information Page at 
help.scopay.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher 
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